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The Mayor called the meeting to order, and the roll was called.  Aldermen present were 
the following: James Holland, Troy Clawson, Margurite Neal, and Jack  
Newbury, and Virginia Harris. 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting were presented.  A motion was made by Virginia Harris 
and seconded by Jack Newbury to accept minutes as presented.  Roll call vote was 
unanimous. The motion passed. 
 
In old Business 
 
Mayor Newbury reported on the voting response for May 22, 2012 and June 12, 2012 
 
Mayor Newbury reported on the sewer lift station.  She stated that we are still pursuing 
other options for assistance with paying for the work that needs to be done on Lift 
Station #1. 
 
Mayor Newbury reported on the neighborhood watch. We have enough volunteers now 
to call Mr. Burton to come do training on the proper ways for neighborhood watch 
volunteers to work.  After a brief discussion, a motion was made by Virginia Harris and 
seconded by Jack Newbury that the city council and the Mayor would sponsor and 
oversee the Neighborhood Watch Program in Felsenthal.  At roll call the vote was 
unanimous.  The motion passed. It was also agreed that the training session would be 
announced and  that all citizens of Felsenthal would be encouraged to attend. 
  
Mayor Newbury reported she is still looking into the Health Insurance for the city 
employers and the retirement Insurance for Joe Harris.  Both of these programs are 
sponsored by the Arkansas Municipal League 
 
New Business 
 
The Mayor made several announcements.  The brick walkway has been laid from the 
parking lot to the front door.  Mayor Newbury also reported that new flags have been 
ordered to hang out front to replace the old faded ones.  She is still getting prices for the 
new floor covering. 
 



The Salvation Army will be at the Town Hall in Felsenthal June 21, 2012 with the food 
packages. 
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Financial reports were presented. A motion was made by Virginia Harris, seconded by 
Jack Newbury, to accept reports as presented.  Roll call vote was unanimous.  The 
motion passed.  
 
 A motion was made by Virginia Harris and seconded by Jack Newbury to adjourn 
meeting.  The roll call vote was unanimous. Motion passed.  
 
 
 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------- 
Mayor 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------- 
Recorder 


